
Regarding MathPortal   for Math 13700   Fall 2014 

 

Date: September 2, 2014 

Some things to note about using MathPortal for you online homework: 

 

Use FIREFOX or Internet Explorer as your browser.  Do not use other browsers as you 

eventually may run into trouble. 

Do not put commas in number answers. 

Put a zero as a place holder in front of decimals. 

Click on the “continue” button whenever it appears as that means there are additional questions. 

You must answer the “Enter your Section Time” question. 

 

email Ayzia Folstrom    afolstr@purdue.edu   with your online homework questions 

 

Starting with HW 4, the format is changed so that you can redo just the problems you missed.  

You still have 3 tries available. 

 

Because of all the difficulties with Assignment 1, I am going to give the full 10 points to any/all 

students who have answered the Section Time question before 8:00 am on Thursday, September 

4, 2014. 

I don’t anticipate doing this again in the future so do try your best to get the best grade possible 

on all assignments. 

 

You will have an opportunity to make up one assignment at the end of the semester. 
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